Dear Chair Weisz and members of the House Human Services Committee,

My testimony is in opposition to House Bill 1489. | urge that you give this bill a Do Not Pass.
It is just more of the same hate but targeting older individuals. Transitioning individuals are given
hormones that affect how their body develops and these bills seek to exclude them from playing
in categories that better fit them and their peers. There is little more than bias and hate going
into these bills with half researched pseudo science as proven by another bill up for today.
-Nate Brown



